
To:  StarCon General Contractors 

 

 

Subject:  From my perspective 

 

 

 

 

Dear Steve, 

 

When a husband hears that it is time to update/remodel the kitchen, the first and primary 

thought is normally, OH MY GOSH.  With your involvement my fear that it was going to 

end badly, disappeared. 

 

You were there from the initial design phase, demolition, and construction of the entire 

process.  Because of the talent and innovation you personally provided, we are more than 

happy with our new kitchen and remodel throughout the house. 

 

If this letter of support is helpful, please have any prospective clients call us directly to 

advise them that they should not proceed without your talent and the confidence you 

bring to the project.  You gave us a sense of ease. 

 

Thank you so much. 

 

 

John & Elise Boerger 

Westlake Village,  CA 

 


